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On Wednesday 30th January 2019, W-CARP Czech Republic organized a cultural evening for our 

witnessing purpose. Since we have a GPA team from America, we decided to make an American Night! 

It was a successful event with cooperation of American GPA, European STF, Korean and Japanese 

missionaries and Czech local Second and First young generations. We had a total of 5 guests. 

 

After an exciting start with icebreakers, we also received a presentation about FFWPU and W-CARP 

from the team leader of the STF team, Francesc. After that, we received a presentation about the US from 

our GPA member Helen. Then we moved on to dinner, where we had the opportunity to taste a little bit of 

America with lovingly made burgers! 

 

Finally, we had a lot of fun with the GPA brothers, who organized a Jeopardy (quiz)! We went from 

writing as many States as we know to singing the National Anthem, all to discover America better! 

 

It was a really nice family atmosphere, and we are sure we made an impact on our guests! 

 

 


